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Today the American Action Forum (@AAF) released new research examining the difference between the 
female labor force outcomes in the United States and Europe. AAF research finds that women are more likely to 
hold managerial and professional positions in the United States than in Europe. Additionally, the research finds 
that:

• Overall labor force participation for women is lower in the EU than in the United States.
• Part-time employment among women is greater in the EU than in the United States.
• The gender wage gap is larger in the EU than in the United States.

Click here to read the research
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https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/female-labor-force-outcomes-united-states-europe-differ/

